
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0370

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 26/09/2022

Development:

Location :

Installation of a 5.2m x 1.85m x 2.8m high stainless steel and glass bus shelter with 2 internally illuminated 

advertising panels each of 2sq.m area.

On the public footpath at Bus Stop No. 1322, Grange Road, Rathfarnham, Dublin 14



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Yvonne Haris

11/11/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water (Further Information)

1.1 Submit a drawing and report showing setback distances between the development and the 

existing 6 inch watermain. 

Setback distances must comply with Irish Water "Water Infrastructure Standard Details" and the 

Greater Dublin Regional Code of Practices for Drainage Works.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  (No Objection)

Comply with Irish Water Standards in respect to setback distance of structure to foul sewers.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




